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With the global sustainable development gaining momentum and consumers 

becoming more environmentally conscious, the demand for electric vehicles (EVs) 

is also rising in tandem. 

 

While PIL supports the world’s governments in their push for an environmentally-

friendlier land transportation, the safety of our crew, environment and cargo are 

of utmost importance to us as well. EVs typically run on high power lithium 

batteries, and even though such batteries are generally safe, PIL has nonetheless 

developed expertise to carry such shipments with care. For more details on how 

we can support you, please contact your local PIL sales representatives. 

On our journey towards a more sustainable future, we can help you to drive your 

EV shipments safely, reliably and efficiently! 



 

 

 

 


